
Dance Rules Committee 

November 11, 2011 

Members Present –  

•  Ed LeBrash – GWGRA 

•  Robin Cagle – TGRA 

•  Kami Boles – MGRA 

•  Ken Hogg – NMGRA 

•  Jai Crystal – AGRA 

•  Ed Hamilton – GSGRA 

•  Mike Fontenot – FGRA 

•  Rocky Buruse – CGRA 

•  Mark Larson – NSGRA 

•  AJ Vawter – NSGRA 

•  Sandy Bidwell – DSRA 

 

The committee reviewed the date and location of the Dance competition to be held at IGRA 
University in January 2012.  All of the information is posted on the IGRA University Web site 
which includes the dances with instructional video.  The dance poster was shown and is online 
at the IGRA University Web site. 

The committee reviewed the classes to be offered at University. 

Discussed the format in Exhibit D1 – Section 5 – B.  The 30 x 30 dance floor size that is listed is 
not a standard dance floor size.  The committee agreed and voted to change to no less than 20 
x 20 dance floor.  This accommodates most hotel dance floors.  No additional money would be 
needed to rent a larger dance floor to accommodate the competition. 

See attached recommended Standing Rule modification to match the current exhibit on the 
Web site. 
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